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"Yom HaShoah takes on greater significance each year, as fewer survivors of the horrors

perpetrated more than 65 years ago remain with us. It becomes increasingly incumbent upon

us to recall the wicked depths to which mankind plummeted and the noble heights of which

we are capable. And it is in that way, in the learning and re-learning of the lesson, that we do

justice by the memories of the innocent victims and the survivors of the Holocaust, and all

those who courageously risked their own lives to save them."

 


